
From: Property Strategy <Property_Strategy@lincolnshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 November 2023 14:43 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/23/0392 ; Land off London Road, Kirton, Boston PE20 1JE 

 

 

 

Many thanks for the below consultation. LCC Education has no comments on this 

consultation in relation to education as any impacts have been mitigated in a signed S106 and 

there is no change to the dwellings proposed. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Sam Barlow 

Strategic Development Officer 

Lincolnshire County Council 

County Offices, Newland, Lincoln, LN1 1YL 

 

Mobile: 07920143702 

Email: sam.barlow@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

Chat with me on Teams! 

Website: http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/ 

mailto:sam.barlow@lincolnshire.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/zIyHCYvDDtAYMpEc9ftMt?domain=lincolnshire.gov.uk

